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May 2, 2009
.Introducing the Latex Allergy Awareness Ribbon

With the help of the American Latex Allergy Association, our company has designed an Awareness Ribbon 
specifically for Latex Allergy Awareness. This ribbon charm is 100% Lead Free Pewter and made here in the 
U.S.A. It is a two colored ribbon of Pearl and Red. The Pearl of the ribbon represents the natural rubber latex 
while the red symbolizes the danger of the latex. 20% of all sales for this ribbon will be donated directly to the 
American Latex Allergy Association. 

Please visit our website for more information.
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